
 

 
Grade 10 Design students show off their completed hydraulic arms 

as part of our Exploration of Power and Mechanics. 

 

 
Thank you to our Rockridge Math Department for collaboratively crafting this great blog post to highlight the 

teaching and learning in our Middle Years Program math classes.  Here’s the link to the post on our school 
website: By The Numbers - Rockridge Math Department Blog Post 

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/the-rockridge-math-department-beyond-the-numbers/


 

 
Rockridge Ultimate Team 2024 - this season our Ravens are demonstrating great skills, teamwork, 

sportsmanship,  and fun, all while looking sharp in their new uniforms! 
 



 

 



 

 
Buy raffle tickets! Chance to win $500 while supporting Rockridge! 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/2c8127b2-6dbd-47dd-be3b-3d1d1f6c76d4


 
 

 
 

Register today for the 2nd Annual Rockridge Golf Tournament. Kilts not required - click to buy tickets 
 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/0cd79c90-133f-4b8c-987d-72c599d8898f


 

 
 
 

Treat yourself while supporting Rockridge with this sweet fundraiser. Buy Krispy Kreme donuts! 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/d64dbacc-300c-4aa0-b7b5-307f5b026274


 

 
 

 
Please sign up online to bring your favourite dish or volunteer. 

 
 
 

https://www.perfectpotluck.com/meals.php?t=VUEU8404


 

 
 For further information contact Careers Advisor Leesa Alldred 

 
 
 

 
 

mailto:lalldred@sd45.bc.ca

